
 
Students of the Month September 

 

Pre-Kindergarten 
Mariah Henderson 
Anna'Lisa Blackmore 

 

Kindergarten 
Xavian Dixon 
Markel Thomas 
Miracle	Bryant	

 

First Grade 
Taylor Mack 

Kelvin Williams 
Champion Young 

 

Second Grade 
Kaitlyn Webster 

Mylee Thompson-Mobley 
Kayden Jones 

 

Third Grade 
Jakayla Turner 
Elijah Cox 

Christopher Edwards 
 

Fourth Grade 
Kylie Doss 

Rayveon Clark 
Anthony	Willis	

 

Fifth Grade 
Romya Walker-Hinton 

Delvin Lackey 
McKenzie Thomas 

JES Mission 
The mission of Johnson Elementary 
School is to develop responsible, 
lifelong, independent, successful 
scholars by meeting individual needs in 
a positive learning environment.  
 
JES Vision 
The vision at Johnson Elementary School 
is to become a caring school where all 
scholars gain the confidence to become 
productive lifelong learners. 
 
“Teaching Individuals to Grow and Excel 
while Reaching for the Stars!” 

 

Tiger Review 
JOHNSON ELEMENTARY 
October Edition 
As the first nine weeks of school comes to an end, we want to 
thank you for your support thus far.  Our scholars are working 
extremely hard to demonstrate excellence.  Every day, they 
are held accountable for the choices they make and we are 
striving for them to make good choices every day. Our 
teachers are preparing them to become productive lifelong 
learners. Please ask your child about activities and classwork 
and encourage them to make responsible choices. Please be 
sure to work with your child on his/her homework and read 
with him/her nightly. Together we can really make a 
difference in the academic and social development of our 
students. As a team, we can and will continue to make great 
things happen at Johnson Elementary School.  Thank you for 
your grace, patience, cooperation, and understanding as we 
continue in these very different times. 
 
 
My Best, 

Guyniesha E. Johnson 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Freckle 
Because we realize that school ended 
unexpectedly last year, many of our 
scholars require extra help.  The 
intervention program adopted by the 
district and our school is FRECKLE.  
Teachers make assignments for classes 
to complete based on current skills being 
taught that scholars complete online 
daily.  There is also a very important 
component of the program called 
ADAPTIVE SKILLS which is specific to 
each child’s individual needs.  We MUST 
ensure that not only are scholars getting 
online to complete class assignments, but 
also the Adaptive Skill activities.  The 
adaptive skill activities give them 
opportunities to experience skill work at 
their individual ability level and works to 
grow them toward their expected grade 
level mastery.  We monitor the usage and 
mastery of Freckle very closely so please 
make sure that your scholar is using it 
each day.  

ACTIVE PARENT 
Please remember to frequently 
check your scholar’s Active 
Parent account for updated 
grades/scores.  Teachers input 
grades each week.  If you have 
questions/concerns, please 
reach out to their teacher(s). 

 



IMPORTANT EVENTS 

October 2- College Spirit Day! 
October 12- Fall Break (No School) 
October 20- 1st Term Ends  
October 21- 2nd Term Begins 
October 26:  Report Card Pick Up 
October 27:  District Professional 

Development Day 1:30 
October 26- 30 Red Ribbon Week 
Reminders: 

Students log on to virtual learning: 
7:30am – 7:45am  

Lunch and Breakfast- 12:00 -1:00pm pick 
up from the bus stops or 11 am – 3pm at 
Feeding Sites.  Lanier and Galloway are 
the closet feeding sites for Johnson. 

Packets can be picked up on Mondays 
from 8am- 6pm on the Oak Park Side by 
the cafeteria.  Packets can be dropped off 
from the previous week as well.  

Uniform:  navy blue or white top with 
khaki or navy bottoms.  Although 
uniform is not mandatory for virtual 
learning students must be appropriately 
dressed.  No bonnets or scarfs.   

        JES Updates 
Visitors Policy  

-Visitors are not allowed in the building at 
this time.  We will handle everything 
curbside.   

In order to register you must call to make 
an appointment.   

We are looking to fill our Pre-K 
classrooms.  If you have a student who 
will be 4 before September 1st please fill 
out the PreK application on the Jackson 
Public Schools Website.  

Please Check out Johnson Elementary on 
Facebook and on our website!!  Like our 
page to ensure timely updates on 
important information!   

 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we kick off this great school 
year.  As we move forward to success, I need your help with the 
following: 
 

• Ensure your scholar logs in on time. 
• Ensure students are dressed appropriately and are sitting at a 

table in a quiet space. 
• We record our lessons for our asynchronous students, so be 

aware of the language you are using. 
• We record our lessons, so be mindful that 
• You must turn in your student’s packet in order for them to 

receive a grade and be marked present for class for the week.  
Please turn those packets in on Mondays when you pick up the 
new packets. 

• Please don’t verbally or physically discipline students on 
camera as is being recorded. 

• Don’t give students answers while they engage in virtual 
instruction.  Their teacher is present to teach them and its okay 
if they get the answer wrong. Teachers have techniques to help 
students find the correct answer on their own. 

• Remember students will eventually come back into the 
building and take their exams individually. In order to grow our 
scholars and our school we need accurate data from students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Johnson Elementary School 
1339 Oak Park Drive 
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601-987-3501 
Our School Administrative 

Team 
Guyniesha E. Johnson 
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Faith Johnson 
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Accelerated Reader 

Accelerated Reader is up and 
running!  Make sure that your child 
is reading DAILY.  They MUST read 
before they attempt to take the AR 
quizzes. Books are available to 
them at the school library, which 
they may visit on Mondays until 
3:00 or they may access them 
electronically on MyOn or 
getepic.com.  Also, Mrs. Covey 
shares a book with each class 
weekly and provides videos/audio 
recordings on the school library 
webpage and Google Classroom 
that allows students to test in AR as 
well.   


